GLEN RIDGE VOLUNTEER AMBULANCE SQUAD
Ambulance Headquarters
3 Herman Street
Glen Ridge, New Jersey 07028

February 15, 2024

Glen Ridge Community Fund
P.0. Box 27
Glen Ridge, N] 07028-0027

Dear Glen Ridge Community Fund:

The Glen Ridge Volunteer Ambulance Squad is thriving because we are comprised of
a group of committed volunteers in our community who are willing to serve and
because of the financial support we receive from our friends and neighbors. We are
here for you 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. We keep two ambulances supplied and

ready to go at all times.

Each year, the Glen Ridge Volunteer Ambulance Squad answers hundreds of
emergency calls for Glen Ridge residents without charging anything for our services.
Thank you for making this possible! Your generous donation of $10,000 in 2023
allows us to provide emergency medical services, ambulance transports, and car
transport for ambulatory senior citizens to doctor appointments. We never charge

for our services.

Most importantly, your generosity helps us provide ongoing EMS and CPR training

to our members to ensure that we have the most up to date skills. In 2024, we have
embarked on a new driver training program because calls with lights and sirens are
dangerous and we are committed to the safety of our members and the community.

The Glen Ridge Volunteer Ambulance Squad is a 501(c)(3) all-volunteer
organization funded by charitable donations such as yours, which enables us to

continue providing quality emergency service to our community.

Thank you again for your continuing support.
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Iryna Lomaga Carey, Captain
AND EVERY GRVAS MEMBER




